
  Hopewell PTA         
 Hopewell Principal

Dear Hopewell families,
Happy Friday! This week was School Counselor Appreciation week. A huge
thank you goes out to Mrs. Kocis for all of the incredible things she does
for our Hopewell students, staff, and families!
We celebrated our 100th day of school this week. Our kindergarten
students suddenly became seniors!
Our 3rd-grade students "applied" for our end-of-day Pouncer Patrol duty.
We are so happy to get them involved and be a good example for our
younger kiddos. Check out our first group below.
February 14th is the last day to send in book orders for our visiting
author, Brian Lies. See the form below.
 Have a super (bowl) weekend!
     Lynn Chromiak, Principal

Breakfast menu
February Lunch Menu

chromiakl@slsd.org 610-791-0200 @HopewellElem

2/10/2023

https://www.slsd.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=18771&dataid=38995&FileName=22-23+Elem+and+JPLIS+Breakfast+Menu+SLSD+11-11-22.pdf
https://www.slsd.org/Page/12756
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2/13/23-Spirit Day:
Wear Yellow to spread kindness/sunshine 

 for Random Acts of Kindness week
2/14/23-Spirit Day: Wear red, white, pink

for Valentine's Day
2/17/23-Professional Learning Day for

Staff-no school for students
2/20/23-President's Day Holiday-no

school for staff and students
2/25/23-PTA Ice Skating Event (evening)





